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Hi Bret,

 

 

 

My name is Kelli Slaven, I have been a resident of Petersburg, Alaska for 16 years. I am writing to you to express

my support for a filming permit for the production happening in Little Duncan Bay. My reasons for my support are

as follows:

 

 

 

* The production is employing many local residents, such as myself, as well as supporting and buying from local

vendors throughout Petersburg. These include hotels, caterers, restaurants, grocery stores, hardware stores, and

more. The show's footprint will help extend many vendors' busy seasons by 2 months and will have a positive

financial impact to the town.

* The production is utilizing a sustainable "leave no trace" mentality not only in Little Duncan Bay where filming

will take place, but also in town where the production offices will be located.  

* The production only plans to shed a positive life of the beauty and wildness of Alaska.

* Production will do everything they can to minimally impact the regular hunting season in the Little Duncan Bay

area.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Kelli Slaven


